
From: Soura, Christian
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/9/2013 11:30:40 AM
Subject: FW: Agency Salary Head

Attachments: Agency Head Increases.xlsx.xlsx

 
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 2:03 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: Agency Salary Head
 
 
 
From: Hawkins, Quentin 

Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 1:58 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Quick, Beth; Boles, Les

Subject: FW: Agency Salary Head
 
Josh,
Attached is the spreadsheet showing the changes approved by the Agency Head Salary Commission. Per Beth’s email 
below we are going to take the funds from the first personal service line below the agency head line.
 
Let us know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Quentin
 
From: Quick, Beth 

Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 1:52 PM

To: Hawkins, Quentin

Subject: FW: Agency Salary Head
 
Agency Head salary changes.  We will take the increase from the position line beneath the agency head line.
 
From: Hart, Brenda 

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 12:58 PM

To: Quick, Beth

Subject: FW: Agency Salary Head
 
FYI
 
Brenda Hart
Assistant Director
State Budget Division
529 Brown Building
1205 Pendleton Street

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:TedPitts@gov.sc.gov


Columbia, SC 29201
 
803-734-2149

From: Wilkins, Sam 

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 10:12 AM

To: Hart, Brenda

Subject: RE: Agency Salary Head
 
Brenda,
Attached is the spreadsheet.  Please let me know if you have questions or need something further.  Thanks.

Sam
 
From: Hart, Brenda 

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 8:40 AM

To: Wilkins, Sam

Subject: Agency Salary Head
 
Sam:
 
We are in the process of building the detail budget and would like to be able to include the recommendations of the agency 
salary head committee.  In the past our office has received a spreadsheet with the approved salaries.  Can you assist me 
with getting  a copy of direct me to someone to work with.
 
Thanks,
Brenda
 
Brenda Hart
Assistant Director
State Budget Division
529 Brown Building
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
 
803-734-2149
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control Board’s Human Resources Division 
which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you 
should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from 
your system and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e-
mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the SC Budget and Control Board.


